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from all your friends at H3Desigg

H3D65|@n 15 supporting a toy drive to benefit the Little Haiti Optimist Club (www.littlehaitioptimist.org)! Please
donate to this cause: call us if you have a donation that can be picked up or dropped off at our office by December| 2.

We will continue with our toy collection after the holidays to benefit the Second Chance Toys Organization
(www.secondchancetoys.org). At the same time as helping to keep plastic toys out of our landfills, we will be putting

HOLIDAY GREETINGS
FROM H3DESIGN

As the year ends, the team at
H3Design takes time to think
about all we are grateful for, and
our relationship with you 1s one
thing we treasure.

Therefore, we would like to take
this opportunity to thank you for
your business and all  your
support over the past year. In
warm  appreciation  of  our
friendship, we extend our best
wishes for a Happy Holidays and
much success in the New Year.

We hope you have a holiday that
fills your heart with peace, love &

Joy!

Diana Castro, ASID, IIDA, LEED A.P
President of H3Design

them into the hands of disadvantaged children. Please drop off your donation at our office by March 201 4.

Thank You! Your 'good and green' efforts will help both children and the environment.
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Little Haiti Optimist Club
Deadline: December 12, 2013

Second Chance Toys
December thru March



